
  

  

PUBLIC NOTICE  

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

RFP 2021 – 109 
WATERFRONT PARK SCOTT STREET TERMINUS  

LANDSCAPING DESIGN AND INSTALLATION 
 
The City of Beaufort is seeking proposals from professional landscape 
architects and contractors for the re-design of the Henry C. Chambers 
Waterfront Park entrance at Scott Street Terminus.  Services will include 
design and installation. 
 
This project is being funded in whole or in part by the Land and Water 
Conservation Fund and South Carolina Parks, Recreation and Tourism. All 
applicable policies of the Land and Conservation Fund and South 
Carolina Parks, Recreation and Tourism as well as state and federal legal 
requirements shall apply.   
 
The RFP and additional documents may be accessed on the City’s 
website, https://www.cityofbeaufort.org/165/Procurement, Bid 
Opportunities - or by contacting the Procurement Administrator. 

 

 
THE SUBMITTAL DEADLINE IS 2:00 PM ET ON OCTOBER 13, 2020 

 
“EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY” 

 

https://www.cityofbeaufort.org/165/Procurement

